
Droughtmaster Next Gen and Young Beef Producers’ Forum 

DNG YBPF Award 2025 

After a well-received number of nominations for the 2024 YBPF bursary, Droughtmaster Next Gen 

has decided to continue this bursary into 2025. Tyler Aspinall, Tomas Flohr and William Chugg, were 

the 2024 recipients. 

The Young Beef Producers’ Forum (YBPF) is a two-day conference held in Roma QLD focused on 

providing educational, networking and capacity-building opportunities for those with an interest in 

the beef industry. The forum is hosted by the Future Farmers Network (FFN) and is Australia’s biggest 

annual event dedicated to youth in agriculture. 

The Droughtmaster Next Gen Management Committee are excited to present this opportunity to 

support Droughtmaster members and enthusiasts to attend the 2025 YBPF. We are awarding up to 

three positions to attend the forum’s full program which includes the YBPF cocktail event so 

applicants must be over 18 (and under 30 as of the 12th November). 

Location: Roma, Queensland 

Dates: 12th to 13th November 2025 (dates to be confirmed) 

Includes: Full YBPF experience (Wednesday night meet & greet, Thursday full day forum, Thursday 

night cocktail event & Friday full day forum). Accommodation for the duration of the Forum (if 

required) and some travel costs reimbursed. 

How to apply: Fill in the Application form (200 words or less for each response) and email to the 

Droughtmaster Next Gen (nextgen@droughtmaster.com.au)  

Applications close: Friday 31st August 2025, 5pm 

Applications will be assessed by a panel made up of Droughtmaster Next Gen Members and 

committee.  

Award recipients announced: Monday 15th September 2025 at the annual Droughtmaster Next Gen 

speech, CQLX Selling Complex, Gracemere. 
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